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My roots run deep at the University of Oregon. One of my earliest memories growing up in 

Eugene was attending a Men’s Basketball game at historic MacArthur Court. It should come as 

no surprise, then, that I decided to attend the University of Oregon as my first and only choice 

of higher education. During my education at the UO, I worked part-time as an English-language 

tutor with the on-campus American English Institute in order to graduate debt-free. After 

graduating from the Lundquist College of Business with the Class of 2018, I immediately put my 

Bachelor’s Degree in Business Administration (and concentrations in Marketing and 

Entrepreneurship) to work with The Walt Disney Company, where I obtained valuable 

experience in improving guest satisfaction and exceeding guest expectations with the world 

leader in theme park entertainment. After spending two years in Southern California, I took the 

opportunity to return to Eugene in order to accept a position with the department of Campus 

Planning and Facilities Management at the University of Oregon. As a Custodian, I directly 

improve the experience of students, faculty, and staff every day at the UO. This has given me a 

unique, ground-level view of how the University operates and can be improved. As a member 

of the University Senate, I will be able to bring a fresh perspective to the University of Oregon’s 

governing body and usher in positive change for the entire UO community. I am proud to be an 

Oregonian, a Eugenian, a Duck, and YOUR choice for the Classified Position on the University of 

Oregon Senate. 


